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Many Oregonians, like me and others in my community, are trying to increase energy 

efficiency in their homes and businesses, whether to decrease costs which keep 

going up, or out of concern for preserving our energy supply and security or the 

environment. HB 3081, which would create a navigation program at the Oregon Dept. 

of Energy to actively help Oregonians trying to access federal, state, local, and utility 

energy efficiency incentives all in one place, seems like a great idea. Why not work to 

make the lives of everyday Oregonians a little easier? Please support this bill. Thank 

you. 


